Inter American University of Puerto Rico, Inc.
Fajardo Campus
Department of Liberal Arts

PEM Letters Sent to Graduation Candidates

Note: Students received PEM letters on August 22, 2023. A newer and revised version
of the letter has been uploaded. The revision of the letter includes the new Department
name, Liberal Aris as well as the current department chair, Dr. llsa Lopez-Vallés and
her extension number.



